
 

April 1, 2025 

 

Full text from Robocall sent to parents on 4/1/25: 

“This is Principal Karen Staunton from Covington Middle School. I am calling with an important 

update. This morning we once again detected an unusual odor on the third floor of our building. 

While we do not believe this to be a safety concern at this time, we have temporarily relocated 

affected classrooms to allow our air quality specialists to investigate further while our students 

and teachers remain focused on their curriculum. 

“We will provide an additional update as soon as we have more information to share. Thank you 

for your continued patience and support as we work through this together.” 

 


